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.. September 29, 1989

L Mr. D. J. Sreniawski, Chief
' i

Nuclear Regulatory Commission (Region III)'

Nuclear Materials Safety - Section 1
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Sreniawski

*e In response to your letter dated September 22, 1989,
relating to our specific license #13-07964-08; the following
action has been taken to address your concerns.

Application for an amendment to the license noted above
:# has been submitted to the materials licensing section. The

amendment.will reflect the change in responsibilities as it
relates to our Radiation Safety Program.

Questions concerning our license amendment should be >

referred to G. Bradley at (219) 888-5387. i

Sin e ,7yy. j,

D. L. eterson
Manager - Plant Operations
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